

Richard B. Wilcox Chief of Police

## Town of Stockbridge

Police Department

Town Offices, 50 Main St. P.O. Box 417 01262-0417 (413) 298-4179 (413)298-4345 FAX police@townofstockbridge.com http://www.stockbridgepolice.com

August 6, 2012

Laura Rotolo, Staff Attorney ACLU of Massachusetts 211 Congress Street Boston, Massachusetts 02110

Dear Attorney Rotolo,

With regard to your letter of July 27<sup>th</sup> 2012 requesting information on the Berkshire Law Enforcement Council's SWAT Team, please be advised that the Berkshire Law Enforcement Council does not currently, nor did it ever have a SAWT Team.

Sincerely,

Richard B. Wilcox President BLEC Chief of Police